
Wareham  Fire  Department
announce  passing  of  former
Call  Firefighter  John
Connolly Jr.
“Yesterday,  the  Wareham  Fire  Department  said  their  final
goodbyes to former Call Firefighter and Prudential Committee
Member, John Connolly Jr.

Mr. Connolly served on the department as a Call Firefighter
for 7 years. He was assigned to Engine 5 out of Station 1.

He was then elected to serve on the Wareham Fire District
Prudential Committee. He served on the board for 10 years.

Thank you for your service and rest in peace!!!”-Wareham Fire
Department.
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Wareham Fire Department photo.


